Lucy Greenough

From: Lucy Greenough

Sent: 13 February 2019 11:50

To: Andrew Bevan

Subject: RE: Water Discharge Permit Authorisation

From: Alex Vaughan

Sent: 13 February 2019 11:35

To: Sarah Steen <sarah.steen@costain.com>

Cc: Geraint Rowland <geraint.rowland @costain.com>; Sarah Halls <sarah.halls@costain.com>
Subject: Re: Water Discharge Permit Authorisation

Sarah,

Thank you for your email and | confirm that | am happy with your proposal.
Regards,

Alex

Sent from my iPhone

On 13 Feb 2019, at 09:45, Sarah Steen <sarah.steen@costain.com> wrote:

Dear Alex,

Horizon are currently in the process of fully demobilising from site due to the new power station being
suspended by Hitachi. As a result we will no longer be able to discharge to ground on their land. There is
currently an agreement with Natural Resources Wales (NRW) that contractors working on Horizon land
are able to discharge to land under this agreement. This agreement will cease to exist from 31 March
2019. | have spoken to NRW and they will not honour the agreement with us and have stated they
expect us to apply for a water discharge permit.

I now need to apply for another water discharge permit for the Wylfa project on what was originally
Horizon Land. The permit will be exactly the same as described below but for work in a different
location.

I have placed your name on the permit and | am happy with the permit details and management of
water on the project. Please can you confirm you are happy?

Kind Regards
Sarah Steen

Environment Advisor

Oil & Gas Sector

Costain Natural Resources Division

Please note my working days are Tues, Wed, Thurs

Costain House

1500 Aviator Way
Manchester Business Park
Manchester

M22 5TG



Email —sarah.steen@costain.com
Telephone - 0161-910-3558 Mobile - 37920712306

From: Alex Vaughan

Sent: 08 January 2019 10:52

To: Sarah Steen <sarah.steen@costain.com>

Cc: Geraint Rowland <geraint.rowland @costain.com>; Sarah Halls <sarah.halls@costain.com>
Subject: RE: Water Discharge Permit Authorisation

Sarah,

Thank you for your email. I'm happy for my name to be used on this permit.
Regards,

Alex

Alex Vaughan
Managing Director, Natural Resources
Costain

Office: 01628 842214 Mobile: 07739 634028
alex.vaughan@costain.com
www.costain.com
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Office Address

Costain House

Vanwall Business Park
Maidenhead

Berkshire SL6 4UB
Switchboard: 01628 842444
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From: Sarah Steen

Sent: 08 January 2019 09:39

To: Alex Vaughan <Alex.Vaughan@costain.com>

Cc: Geraint Rowland <geraint.rowland@costain.com>; Sarah Halls <sarah.halls@costain.com>
Subject: Water Discharge Permit Authorisation

Dear Alex,

Please could you authorise your name to be used on a water discharge permit application for Wylfa
132kV Cable Project.

We need to apply for the permit as we have surpassed our 3 month period of being able to discharge
water from our excavations and the project is taking longer than initially expected.

The application is for a temporary discharge consent for untreated surface water to be discharged to
ground to facilitate the construction/diversion of oil filled cables for the new Wylfa Power Station.

The discharge is rainfall which has entered our excavations/work areas and requires discharge to
surrounding land to facilitate us in completing our works. Water shall be pumped using a four-inch
pump to the surrounding fields as identified on the Water Discharge Drawing. Controls are in place to
monitor this discharge.

I have attached form Part F2 which will have your name on and by signing this you agree that to the
best of your knowledge the information is accurate — | am happy with what has been submitted to

NRW.

Kind Regards



Sarah Steen

Project Environmental Manager
Wylfa Penrhos Cable Package Project
Please note my working days are Tues, Wed, Thurs

Email —=sarah.steen@costain.com
Mobile - 07920712306
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